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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL

WEST BENGAL FIRE & EMERGENCY SERVICES
13-D Mirza Ghalib Street, Kolkata- 700 016

 
 

 

From : 

The Director

Fire Prevention Wing,

West Bengal Fire & Emergency Services.

 

To : 

Godrej Prakriti(Tower-Q,R & MLCP)

187/F/1,B.T.ROAD,SODEPORE,KOLKATA-700115

Panihati F.S.,  Khardha,

North 24 Parganas - 700115 .

 

Sub :Revised Fire Safety Recommendation for under construction structure of two

nos. towers (Q&R) comprising   G+XXI storied under group Residential building and 01

no. B+G+IV storied MLCP block at the premises no. 187F/1, B.T. Road, under Panihati

Municipality, Ward-14, J.L.No.- 9&7, Mouza- Rambhadrabati & Sukchar, Sodepur,

Kolkata-700115.

 

This is in reference to your Application No. IND/WB/FES/20192020/68761,dated 05/11/2019,

regarding the Fire Safety Measure for under construction structure of two nos. towers (Q&R)

comprising   G+XXI storied under group Residential building and 01 no. B+G+IV storied

MLCP block at the premises no. 187F/1, B.T. Road, under Panihati Municipality, Ward-14,

J.L.No.- 9&7, Mouza- Rambhadrabati & Sukchar, Sodepur, Kolkata-700115..

 

The plan submitted by you was scrutinized and marked as found necessary from Fire Safety

point of view. In returning one set of plan with recommendation, this is issuing Revised Fire

Safety Recommendation in favour of the aforesaid building subject to the compliance of the

following fire safety measure.

 

 Recommendation:

 

 

1. This is in reference to your application IND/WB/FES/20192020/68761 regarding revised

Memo No : IND/WB/FES/20192020/68761 DATE: 05/11/2019



Fire Safety Recommendation for under construction structure of two nos. towers (Q&R)

comprising   G+XXI storied under group Residential building and 01 no. B+G+IV storied

MLCP block at the premises no. 187F/1, B.T. Road, under Panihati Municipality, Ward-14,

J.L.No.- 9&7, Mouza- Rambhadrabati & Sukchar, Sodepur, Kolkata-700115.

 

The plan drawing submitted by you was scrutinized and marked as found necessary from fire

safety point of view. In returning one set of plan with recommendation, this office is issuing

revised Fire Safety Recommendation in favour of the aforesaid building subject to previous

F.S.R. vide office memo no: WBFES/3021/09/24PGS(N)-RB/649/08 (648/08) DATED-

25.08.2009  strictly to be followed and sprinkler to be installed in all floor of MLCP block.

 

2. This is in reference to your application IND/WB/FES/20192020/68761 regarding revised

Fire Safety Recommendation for under construction structure of two nos. towers (Q&R)

comprising   G+XXI storied under group Residential building and 01 no. B+G+IV storied

MLCP block at the premises no. 187F/1, B.T. Road, under Panihati Municipality, Ward-14,

J.L.No.- 9&7, Mouza- Rambhadrabati & Sukchar, Sodepur, Kolkata-700115.

 

The plan drawing submitted by you was scrutinized and marked as found necessary from fire

safety point of view. In returning one set of plan with recommendation, this office is issuing

revised Fire Safety Recommendation in favour of the aforesaid building subject to previous

F.S.R. vide office memo no: WBFES/3021/09/24PGS(N)-RB/649/08 (648/08) DATED-

25.08.2009  strictly to be followed and sprinkler to be installed in all floor of MLCP block.

 

 

 

 

Director

West Bengal Fire & Emergency Services
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